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I'm strongly against this measure. The state of Oregon is out of control with taxes and 

fees. This state has been my home state my entire life. The constant overreach by 

the state of Oregon is making this state unaffordable. To push more regulation and 

financial constraints on your fellow oregonians. Is just adding to the hostility that 

many oregonians are already feel for their leadership in Salem.  


